
From: Megan E. Sandy <Megan.E.Sandy@dartmouth.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2019 12:34 PM 
To: Molly O. Rhoad <Molly.O.Rhoad@dartmouth.edu> 
cc: Megan E. Sandy <Megan.E.Sandy@dartmouth.edu> 
Subject: Upcoming work at 8 Rennie Road 

 
Dear Neighbors, 
  
Dartmouth will be starting construction of the planned expansion of the groundwater pumping 
remedial system during the next couple of weeks.  The expansion will accelerate the removal of 
1,4-dioxane from groundwater near Rennie Farm.  Construction activities will occur over the 
next few months and you may see activity along Rennie Road.  The work has been carefully 
planned to minimize the visual changes to the area.  As part of this approach we will be utilizing 
an unused building at 8 Rennie Road to house equipment needed to pump groundwater to the 
existing treatment system.  The existing  building at 8 Rennie Road will be renovated including 
replacement of siding and the roof as part of the work, and the renovation will occur during the 
first phase of the construction project.  We will provide further updates as the project 
progresses.     
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
 
Megan Sandy, Ph.D, CIH 
Interim Director 

Dartmouth| Campus Services | Environmental Health & Safety 
37 Dewey Field Road, HB 6216 

Hanover, New Hampshire 03755 

(p) 603.646.0235  
http://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs/  
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